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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: Changes to Appendix D.0 and D.1.3.1

ACOC thanks the British Library and supports the proposal.

ACOC notes however, that the current proposal only deletes D.1.3 but does not suggest the removal
of D.1 to the Tools tab as suggested in point 5 in the 2013 JSC Meeting minutes.



